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Town of Hayden

Public Hearing Regarding Use of CDBG Funds

The Town of Hayden is expected to receive approximately $225,123.00 in
FY24 federal CDBG funds from the Arizona Department of Housing Regional
Account (RA). CDBG funds must be used fo benefit low-income persons and
areas, alleviate slum and blight or address urgent need. Based on citizen
input as well as local and state planning obijectives several potential projects
have been selected to be forwarded to the State of Arizona with a request for
funding. A public hearing will be held at the regular Town Council meeting held
-at 5:30 p.m. on May 20, 2024, at 520 N. Velasco Ave, Hayden, AZ 85135 to
discuss the potential projects. It is expected that the Town Council will select
the final project at this hearing and adopt applicable resolutions. The potential
CDBG projects are named and described as follows:

1. Park Improvements

2. Wastewater Treatment Plant Improvements
3. Demolition of Homes/Buildings

4. Owner Occupied Housing Rehab

To review project proposals, file grievances or learn more about the CDBG
program contact the following:

Angela Gotto, Administrative & Special Projects Coordinator
Central Arizona Governments

2540 W. Apache Trail, Suite 108

Apache Junction, AZ 85120

| Telephone: (480) 474-9300

Fax: (480) 474-9306

TTY: 711

Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations may contact
Angela Gotto at the above location at least 48 hours before the hearing.
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